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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
YEAR 6 CONFIRMATION CLASSES 
 
Reverend Peter is willing to provide confirmation classes for those who are interested in being 
confirmed before they leave St Matthew’s school. 
 
If you wish your child to participate in lessons for their confirmation, please can you indicate your 
interest by completing the attached form.   
 
Depending on the total number who are interested, we will advise you if and when these classes will 
take place and provide you with further information on the confirmation process. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs K Pennicotte-Henrie 
Headteacher 
            

 

YEAR 6 CONFIRMATION CLASSES 
 
I wish to register my interest and provide permission for my child to attend confirmation classes at St 
Matthew’s School with Reverend Peter. 
 
 
CHILD’S NAME……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
PARENTS NAME………………………………………………………………………  
 
 
PARENTS’S SIGNATURE……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
DATED…………………………………………………………… 
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